
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Federal Aviation Administration 
FAA Safety Team 
2250 East Imperial Highway 
Suite 140 
El Segundo, CA   90245 
 
 
August 3, 2011 
 

Denny Pollard 

538-1 Oaza Akutsu Takahata-Machi 

Higashi Okitama-Gun 

Yamagata-Ken 992-0302 Japan 

Home: (81)0238-52-4788 

stacheair1@sbcglobal.net 

 

 

Dear Mr. Pollard: 

 

The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) is pleased to notify you that we have accepted 

your request for renewal of your 8-hour Inspection Authorization (IA) refresher training 

course titled, “IA Refresher Course Renewal 2011”.  

As of this date, the material submitted meets the requirements of Title 14 of the Code of 

Federal Regulations (14 CFR) part 65, § 65.93(a) (4), for IA renewal.  

Your new assigned program identification number is: C-IND-IM-091230-K-006-001. 

Your course will remain on the FAA’s active list of accepted IA renewal courses for 24 

calendar-months unless suspended or removed for cause. 

Before the end of the 24 calendar-month period, you must provide the IA Refresher Course 

Coordinator (IA RCC) with a request for course renewal acceptance in accordance with 

current guidelines. If you do not provide this request at least 60 working days before the end 

of the 24-month period, we will remove your course from the list of acceptable courses. 

 

As a provider of an FAA-accepted IA training course, you must comply with current 

guidance to remain valid.  

 

Your course is subject to FAA review. If the reviewing FAA Aviation Safety Inspector 

determines that your course does not meet the guidelines, you will receive notification. 
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Your FAA-accepted course number, C-IND-IM-091230-K-006-001, will expire August 31, 

2013. 

 

Congratulations, and thank you for your interest in aviation safety. Should you have further 

questions, please contact me at (310) 215-2150 Ext. 165 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Paul M. Foster, Jr., Ed.D. 
FAASTeam 
IA Refresher Course Coordinator 
 
 
 


